March 16, 2017

Dear Parents:

This past Monday we lost a special member of the St. Margaret Mary Church and School. Ms. Rosemary Ricci, the musician for the church and the school Masses, passed away. Rosemary had faithfully worked with the school planning our Masses, preparing out student cantors to sing and working on Living Stations with our 8th grade students for nine years. Rosemary will be missed.

The funeral services for Rosemary will be this Saturday, March 18 at St. Margaret Mary Church. A viewing will be held from 10:0-11:00 and the funeral will begin at 11:00.

Please keep her mother and other family members in your prayers.

Sincerely,

Jean Fennessy Principal